Clinical Leadership Forum



Communique

Wednesday 19 August 2020

The sixth meeting of the Clinical Leadership Forum (the Forum) was held on Wednesday 19 August 2020.

Members received a progress update from the Culture Review Implementation Branch on the implementation of recommendations from the *Independent Review into the Workplace Culture within ACT Public Health Services*.

The Terms of Reference for the Forum were reviewed. Members discussed the function of the Forum, and the opportunity to provide advice to the Minister to advance the ACT public health system. No changes were made to the Terms of Reference.

Members also discussed the impact on the ACT public health system of the COVID-19 pandemic.

The Forum meets bi-monthly. The next meeting is scheduled for 22 October 2020.

Contact: clinicalleadershipforum@act.gov.au

For more information visit https://www.health.act.gov.au/health-professionals/clinical-leadership-forum